
 
 

Allison Brown 

Superintendent of Schools 

February 11, 2025 

Dear Roslyn Families, 

I am writing to share a heartfelt announcement about the upcoming retirements of three 
esteemed administrators in our district. Roslyn High School Assistant Principal Carol Murphy will 
retire on August 31, 2025; Roslyn High School Principal Scott Andrews will conclude his service 
on November 26, 2025; and Roslyn Middle School Principal Craig Johanson will retire on 
December 31, 2025. 

These educators have made significant and meaningful contributions to our district and we are 
grateful for their years of dedicated service. Each one of them has been instrumental in shaping 
the lives of students, supporting our families, and leading the school community with heart and 
commitment.  

Since their retirements have been anticipated for some time, please be assured that we are 
already actively working to find exceptional candidates who will continue our tradition of 
providing learning experiences that inspire academic success and cultivate confidence, 
resilience, hope, and optimism in our students. Our goal is to ensure a smooth transition while 
providing the high-quality leadership, education, and support that our students, families, and 
staff deserve. 

As they prepare to embark on this new chapter in their lives, please join me in wishing Carol 
Murphy, Scott Andrews, and Craig Johanson a happy and healthy future. We are thankful for 
their years of service and wish them all the best in retirement! 

Sincerely, 

Allison Brown​
Superintendent of Schools 

 

  

  

 

 



 


